

School District No. 54 (BULKLEY VALLEY)

"To empower all learners to live the challenges of a diverse and changing world."

PO Box 758 Smithers, BC VOJ 2N0 Ph (250) 877-6820 Fax (250) 877-6835

May 17, 2021

PRESS RELEASE

School District #54 (Bulkley Valley) Announces Administrative Changes

It is with regret that School District #54 (Bulkley Valley) announces that Mr. Craig McAulay will be leaving the District at the end of the school year as he has accepted a Principalship in School District 70, Pacific Rim. Mr. McAulay began his administrative career with our district as a Vice-Principal at Smithers Secondary, then Principal at Houston Secondary and currently he is Principal at Muheim Memorial Elementary. His work at these schools has been excellent and Mr. McAulay has built strong relationships with staff and students at all of the schools he has worked at. Both he and his wife will be missed on our District team.

The District is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Dwayne Anderson to the Principalship of Muheim Memorial Elementary School.

Mr. Anderson holds a Bachelor of Commerce from the University of Northern British Columbia and a Bachelor of Education from the University of Alberta. In addition, he holds a Master of Education from Vancouver Island University.

Mr. Anderson has a long history in our District as he is a graduate of Smithers Secondary and he started his teaching career at Houston Secondary in 1998. For the last four years Mr. Anderson has been the Vice-Principal of Houston Secondary and Twain Sullivan Elementary. He has been involved in numerous district initiatives, professional development activities and has helped lead innovative curricular changes for middle years students.

Mr. Anderson brings a wide range of experience as an exemplary educator and the School District looks forward to working with Mr. Anderson in his new position as Principal, Muheim Memorial Elementary School.

Mike McDiarmid

Superintendent of Schools

School District #54 (Bulkley Valley)